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Vision in Motion (VIM) is an important project Cameco is 
undertaking at its Port Hope conversion facility. Cameco will 
engage in clean-up and renewal activities that will improve the 
look and efficiency of the site and address legacy waste at the 
Port Hope Conversion Facility that was inherited from historic 
operations. 

An important part of the Vision in Motion project is reducing the 
conversion facility’s land footprint by seven acres and providing 
the public more access to the harbour. Certain activities and 
changes planned to occur at the south end of the Port Hope 
Conversion Facility are an integral part of this. 

Work has already begun at the south end of the facility.  

Cameco is relocating empty storage cylinders to provide room for 
a new hydrogen station. Construction of this hydrogen station will 
be completed within our fence line. 

Additional activities occurring at the south end of the facility will 
include remediating some of the lands between the fence line 
and the waterfront, and infrastructure enhancements, such as 
improvements to the storm water management systems.

These changes at the south end of our conversion facility site  
allow Cameco to shift its southernmost fence line northward 
approximately 15 metres.  This shift in our fence line helps fulfill 
the commitment to reduce our footprint and provides the public 
with more access to the southern end of the harbour.

Cameco plans to shift its fence line at the south end of the facility which reduces our facility’s footprint  
and provides the public with more access to the harbour and the west beach.
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What is happening at the south end of the conversion facility?
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